
 

Yate Hockey Club AGM 

Wednesday 26thMay, 2021 on Zoom 

Attendees : Lucy, Nikki, Chris, Adrian, Matt, Sharron, Vicki, Rachael, Jo, SJ, Sally, Helen, Martin, Ian, 

Alex, Josh, James, Ian C., Sarah W, Carolyn, Billie, Zoe, Kirsty, Emma, Mike, Julie 

Apologies: Clare, Penny, Lucy, Ruth 

President’s Report: Due to Covid restrictions we were unable to open the season with the usual fund 

raising Presidents day, furthermore very little hockey has been played this season. But to look to a 

brighter future, start planning for Presidents Day 2021. This will hopefully take place on September 

4th at YOSC.  The pitch will be booked from 9am to 4pm, with a BBQ, bouncy castle.  There will be an 

athletics meet running simultaneously so hopefully may well get more trade for the BBQ, cake stall 

etc.   The charity for which we will be raising money for, this year, will be Pulmonary Fibrosis. 

Agree Minutes: minutes of the last AGM on Monday 7th September 2020 were agreed, along with 

the additional meeting regarding the accounts. 

Questions on Men’s and Ladies report:  none taken  

Questions on Senior Captains report – none taken 

Questions on Juniors section :  A note to say Iona is doing a sterling job with getting the accounts all 

in order and has done ‘battle’ with the bank to be recognised as the signatory and account holder 

for the junior accounts.  Iona definitely needs more support from the parent body and hopefully 

others may come forward this next season to provide help to Iona and the coaches. 

Questions to treasurer’s : A note of thanks to be expressed to Penny for her help with the accounts 

at the start of this season and allowing present treasurer, Vicki, to start with a clean slate. Also a 

thank you to Vicki for the extra work employed to maintain the accounts this season, sorting out 

rebates for lack of hockey played and also monies carried forward into next season. Ladies accounts 

look healthy, not having match teas has really helped, plus matches played at the end of the season 

were all played away from home. We will need to consider a fund raising target for next season, 

especially as pitch hire will be increasing. Adrian expressed Men’s accounts are looking healthy with 

respect to the season we’ve had. A good income is generated from the ‘easy fund raising’ and we 

should push this further next season, so all members are using this when purchasing on line. 



 

 

Nomination of officers for the 2021-2022 season 

Position Current 
Holder 

Nominee Proposer Seconder Notes 

President Ian Crabbe Ian Crabbe Mike Sally  

Chairperson Mike 
Hollywood 

Jo Thomas -
Ellis 

Alex Vicki  

Ladies Treasurer Vicki Haigh Vicki Haigh Mike 
Hollywood 

Jo Thomas-
Ellis 

 

Junior Treasurer Iona Martin Iona Martin    

Men’s Treasurer Adrian 
Chambers 

Adrian 
Chambers 

Matt Child Chris Munro  

Men’s secretary Chris Munro Chris Munro Matt Child Mike 
Hollywood 

 

Ladies 
Secretary 

Julie 
Hollywood 

Jo Edge Sally Thomas-
Ellis 

Mike 
Hollywood 

 

Development 
Co-ordinator 

Jo Thomas-
Ellis 

   A shared role 
with Carolyn 

Volunteer 
coordinator 

Zoe Vale Zoe vale Matt Child Mike 
Hollywood 

 

Welfare officer Sharron 
Bates 

Sharron 
Bates 

Jo Thomas-
Ellis 

Sally Thomas-
Ellis 

Vicki will be 
present at 
junior 
training 

Ladies Fixture 
Secretary 

Kirsty Brain Kirsty Brain Vicki Haigh Sharron 
Bates 

 

Men’s Fixture 
Secretary 

Martin Emery Josh Cullen Matt Child Adrian 
Chambers 

 

Men’s Social 
Secretary 

Elliot smith    Vacant 
position 

Ladies Social 
Secretary 

Lucy 
Saunders 

Lucy 
Saunders 

Mike 
Hollywood 

Kirsty Brain  

Communications 
Coordinators 

Ladies- 
Rachael 
McConnell 
Men’s- Chris 
Munro 

Ladies- 
Rachael 
McConnell 
Men’s- Chris 
Munro 

Jo Thomas-
Ellis 

Mike 
Hollywood 

 

Ladies Club 
Captain 

Sally Thomas 
Ellis 

Sally Thomas-
Ellis 

Vicki Haigh Kirsty Brain  

Men’s Club 
Captain 

Matt Child Matt Child Chris Munro Adrian 
Chambers 

 

Website Officer Nikki Ashley Nikki Ashley Mike 
Hollywood 

Sally Thomas-
Ellis 

 

 

Mike will continue as the Covid Officer. 



We are requiring a Junior Secretary and as mentioned earlier – hoping a member of the parent body 

will step forward as we go into the new season: we may need to do some advertising on Yate’s 

Facebook page. 

To close the meeting Mike, as Chairperson, wished to express many thanks to all members of the 

committee for their hard work during this unusual of years, here’s to a much improved 2021=2022 

hockey season. 


